The proposed Decree would have little impact in and of itself due to its technical nature. The effects of
warning labels, for example, have been assessed in the Government proposal to Parliament for an Act

amending the Tobacco Act (HE 38/2024 vp, pp. 14-25), notified on 16 April 2024 by Notification
2024/0210/FIN.



